
Private international law in global perspective: 
what’s the point?  

The First Season of PILAGG (2011-2014) set the stage for thinking about 
the visible and invisible role of private international law in the 
disembedding of the global economy. 

We are ready now to launch the Second Season of the series (2015-…). 

The launch meeting of this new PILAGG Season will be held on 23 
January 2014, from 5pm to 7pm at the Salle de reunion de l’École de 
Droit de Sciences Po, 13 rue de l’Université, Paris 7e. 

We will debate freely about the present and future of private 
international law from a global perspective by using three avenues: 

METHODS: Does the emergence of a global paradigm involve changes 
in private international legal method and if so in what ways?  
 
OBJECTS: Can “globalized” legal objects be apprehended through 
private international law’s internal perspective, or do they require an 
interdisciplinary approach? 
 
HORIZONS: What are the horizons of private international law today? 
Can the discipline be linked to global justice?  
 


